
Date:   May 18, 2023 
 
To:      All Deer Park RV Resort Lot Owners  
  
Re:      Board of Directors Meeting & Annual Meeting Dates   
 
 
Due to medical and travel issues with the Board Members, the scheduled 
Board of Directors meeting scheduled for May 23rd has been rescheduled to 
Tuesday, June 13th.  All owners are welcome to attend.   
 
 
There's a lot going on this season.  Some of the topics the Board will be 
discussing will be:   

• Update on RV Park Expansion 
• Dog Park Area Improvements 
• Dues Increase 
• Update to CC&Rs & Restate Declaration 

 

The Annual Meeting will still be held on Tuesday, June 20th.   
 
Both meetings will be held in the Pavillion at 5:00 PM.   
 
 
Thank you, 
Jane Dodge, Secretary 

 

Board of Directors 
Spokane RV Resort Owners Association 
Deer Park, WA  
 dprvoa@gmail.com 
 


